
 

 

Fall 2024/Winter 2025 BOAT STORAGE RESERVATION REQUEST 

 

Since winter boat storage space is limited, reservation requests must be submitted by LABOR DAY. Only 

boat owners who have a boat well or pay to trailer their boat are permitted winter storage.  

A request for a spot is NOT a guarantee. You must get approval from the Boat Chairs prior to storing your 

boat on the beach. Only ONE spot per Stockholder is permitted.  

After your boat is shrink-wrapped, it must be identified with your name and MC# and Lone Pine Association 

2024 sticker #. We suggest you put your name in two places where it will not fade or wash off. IF YOUR 

BOAT CANNOT BE INDENTIFIED IT WILL BE TOWED TO A STORAGE FACILITY AT THE OWNER'S EXPENSE.  

Pontoon boats will be parked along the east fence north of the building. DO NOT PARK ON THE GRASS.  

Your spring billing will include a $150.00 storage fee. Kayaks, canoes and other craft will be billed $25.00.  

 

Date    __________________________________ 

Member Name   __________________________________ 

Phone    __________________________________ 

E-mail    __________________________________ 

Type of Boat & Color  __________________________________ 

MC# _____________________   Boat Length ___________________________ 

LONE PINE 2024 STICKER # ______________________________ 

 

PLEASE EMAIL YOUR FORM TO : lpaboat@gmail.com 


